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Comments: I have stayed at Holland Lake Lodge and like everyone else who stays here enjoy the quiet, peaceful

surroundings and fitting in with nature.  The POWDR project does not fit in with the environment.  The proposed

project by POWDR should be denied.  An Environmental Impact Statement needs to be completed.  The

development proposed does not fit the environment and will have long-term detrimental impacts to wildlife and

water quality in Holland Lake.  This project is NOT a simple facility improvement and enhancement.  Rather, it is

large-scale.  My guess is if the small facilities currently in place did not exist, this proposed project would fail

because it is not in character with the landscape.  The long-term impacts from this development will be

detrimental to the wildlife and water quality.  The project should be denied.  


